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Project overview 

Jerrabomberra High School opened on Day 1 Term 1 2023 in purpose built temporary facilities located at Jerrabomberra 
Public School. Construction of the new permanent high school is underway. It will have modern facilities, with 25 flexible 
learning spaces including 3 support learning spaces, to accommodate approximately 500 students. It will deliver a library, 
multi-purpose hall, canteen, sports courts, covered outdoor learning area (COLA), outdoor space and administration 
facilities.  

Progress update  

The design changes to incorporate an additional science laboratory have been finalised and will be lodged with the 
Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) as a modification to the State Significant Development Application. 
Following approval of the modification from DPE, both science laboratories will be located on the first floor of Block B, 
which also houses a staff study and lounge and General Learning Space (GLS). The image below shows the location of the 
science laboratories. Please refer to the Project Update – February 2023 to see the layout of the rest of the school. 

Level 1 of Block B at permanent high school site 
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Works are well progressed on site, and the roofing and cladding has commenced.  

 
The image above shows 
the school with Block A 
on the left, Block B 
centre back, and Block C 
in the centre. The 
concrete has been 
poured for the sports 
courts at right.  

The image to left is 
Block C which will be the 
canteen and multi-
purpose hall.  

 

 

Next steps  

Thank you to everyone who has already expressed interest in access to bus services to 
travel to the permanent school site.  

If you have not yet done so, and your child attends Jerrabomberra High School now, or 
will attend next year, and wants access to bus services to travel to the permanent school 
site, please visit the expression of interest page via edu.nsw.link/JerraBusEOI or by 
scanning the QR code (right) to register your details by 26 May 2023.  

We will share this information with Transport for NSW as we continue to work with them 
to understand what the bus routes to the permanent high school site will be. 

We look forward to continuing to share information with you as the project progresses. 
Scan the QR code to register 
your interest in the SSTS to 
the permanent JHS site 
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